
CHRISTMAS IN SHIRLEY 

 
Churches Together in Shirley and District (CTiS) invites your family to join in some great festive 
events this Christmas. 

Sheep In Shirley!  

From 1 – 22 December, up and down Shirley High Street, knitted sheep will be hiding in shops. 
They may be in the windows, or they could be hiding anywhere in the shop. 

While you are shopping, your children can be entertained locating sheep and finding out what 
each one is called. You can pick up the Sheep In Shirley entry from Shirley Library, Santo Lounge 
or Jim Rolf’s. Completed sheep hunt forms can be returned to Shirley Library or brought along 
to Super Saturday @Christmas (see below!)  

Super Saturday @Christmas! 

You are also invited to an afternoon of free fun festive activities for all the family.  Starting at 
3.30pm on Saturday 22nd December at Shirley Baptist Church, there will be lots of Christmas 
crafts to make and take away, (generously provided by the Shirley Traders’ Association). You can 
also bring your completed Sheep In Shirley entry form to this event and post it in the box 
BEFORE 4.15pm, ready for the draw to choose some winners who can pick their favourite sheep 
to keep!  

Glow Sticks and Carols In Shirley 

Gathering in the car park of Shirley Baptist Church (accessed via Crown Street) from 4.40pm, we 
will walk up Shirley High Street to the precinct for some traditional carol singing with the 
Salvation Army Band (words provided!). Join us to sing your favourite Christmas carols and warm 
up with refreshments afterwards at The Salvation Army.  

 

However you and those you love choose to spend your Christmas, Churches Together in Shirley 
and District wish you peace, joy and hope both now and in 2019. 

HAPPY CHRISTMAS! 


